
Special Meeting 

August 2, 2021 

6:00 PM 

 

The Board of the City Commission for the City of Herington, Kansas met at City Hall at 6:00 PM. 

on the above date – The following being present: Mayor Urbanek, Commissioner Hartman, 

Commissioner Bell, Commissioner Donahue, Commissioner Castleberry, City Manager Branden 

Dross and City Clerk Megan Lawrenz. Also in attendance were Carl Urbanek and Larry Mann. 

 

The meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Budget Workshop – City staff presented the budget with the revenue neutral rate at 

approximately 82, noting that this did not leave any wiggle room, or funds for projects. The 

commissioners told the city manager that they were comfortable with the revenue neutral rate 

not exceeding 87 and directed the city manager to come back with a plan for the future on 

projects that were discussed during the strategic planning session held earlier in the year.  

 

Review and Action as Needed for the Approval of the 2022 City of Herington Budget – tabled.  

 

Commissioner Donahue made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Mayor Urbanek. Motion carried 

5-0. 

 

          ______________________________ 

       Megan Lawrenz, City Clerk  


